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Donna De l'lrenni 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Wednesday, 5 June 2013 10:45 AM 

Re: Save the Barrett Centre 

Dear Mr Newman. and Mr Springborg. 

l would really appreciate a reply, but more 
importantly that you and your government keep the Barrett Adolescent Centre open. Our is in 
great need of it and he is only one of hundreds. I feel instead of threatening to close the centre, you and your 
government should be opening many more. It can only help both the productivity for the state but also the 
health and happiness of thousands of people. 

Regards 

On 4 June 2013 09:28, Health wrote: 

Thank you for your emilil to the Honourable Lawrence Springborg MP, Minister for Health. 

If you would like to provide an opportunity for the Minister to respond, please email back with your postal address 
and your correspondence will be actioned as appropriate. 

We appreciate the tirne you have taken to contact our office. 

Kind regards 

Office of the Minister for Health 
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From: 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 June 20139:18 AM 
To: Health;
Subject: Save the Barrett Centre 

Dear Sir 

I am writing to you to urge you to do whatever you can to ensure that the Barrett Adolescent Centre 
continues to provide the long-term treatment and education that has proven to be so successful in changing 
the lives of young sufterers of severe mental illness. 

The torment of mental illness is increasingly widespread. A facility like the Barrett Centre is the only 
chance some young Queenslanders have for living a productive adult lifo. Without it, lives are put at risk 
and families seriously compromised. 

While community-based care is an ideal situation, it is plainly not an option in many circumstances - so 
investment in one or more facilities that offer comprehensive residential care is essential in enslll'ing a future 
for many of our state's young people. 

To do what we know to be successfol in alleviating some of the suffering is an obligation. I hope the 
Queensland govtmnnent will exceed that obligation and demonstrate to the world o\11' expertise in treatment 
and our forward-thinking approach. The futlll'e is in our young people. To care for them is to produce a 
strong and thriving Queensland for the years ahead. 

Thank you, 

This email, together \\'ith any attachments, is intended for the named recipient(s) 
only; and may contain privileged and confidential information. If t·ec:eivecl in error, 
you are asked to inform the sender as quickly as possible and delete this email and 
any copies of this from your computer system network. 

If i1ot an intended recipient of this email, you must not copy, distribute or take any 
action(s) that t'elies 011 it; any form of disclosure, modification, distribution and 
/or publication of tl1is email is also prohibited. 

Unless stated otherwise, this email represents only the viev1s of the sender and not 
the views of the Queensland Government.. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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q,,. •• 1 .. d Office of the Minister for Health Goveurment 

Dear

7 JUN 2013 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 4 June, 2012 to the Office of the Minister for 
Health, regarding your concerns with the closure of The Barrett Adolescent Centre at Waco!. 

As you may be aware, from 1 July 2012, and Under the direction of the new Queensland 
Government, 17 independent Boards have assumed accountability for the delivery of public 
hospital and health services that was previously provided by the Health Services Districts. 

Each Board has enhanced control over local .health service delivery and seeks greater local 
input from both clinicians and the community. 

Accordingly, I have referred your correspondence to the West Moreton Hospital and Health 
Services, for attention and response. 

Yours sincerely 

Office Manager 
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